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INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 

Bulletin #: I2020-023 

Date:  Mar. 12, 2020 

To: Ontario Soccer; District Membership, ORA, Associate Members 

CC:  Ontario Soccer Board of Directors, Staff 

From:  Johnny Misley, Chief Executive Officer   

Subject:  Ontario Soccer Statement on COVID-19   

 
Ontario Soccer, with its members, are closely monitoring the Coronavirus (COVID-19) situation on a 
hourly and daily basis. 
 
We are monitoring the most recent developments and communicating with our members regarding 
the appropriate measures to take as the situation continues to evolve. 
 
Ontario Soccer is working with our national governing body, our relevant government agencies and 
medical experts to properly assess this public health crisis. 
 
The health and safety of our participants is of the utmost importance as we manage through this 
situation. 
 
Updates will be issued as appropriate and will include details about potentially postponing or 
cancelling events. 
 
Further information and updates can be found on our website. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Patty Forbes, Director, Administration.  

https://www.ontariosoccer.net/page/show/5697170-covid-19-updates
mailto:pforbes@ontariosoccer.net

